
 

 

  

            17th June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Bacon’s College is excited to host yet another Sports Day at Southwark Park Athletics Track this year on Friday the 
11th of July. 

Students have been working hard throughout all PE lessons this half term in preparation for the big day. We ask if 
you can support your child in ensuring they are adequately prepared for the day. This is a compulsory part of the 
school calendar for all Year 7-10 and Year 12 CTEC Sport students. Therefore, attendance is compulsory, and 
students are still expected to adhere to the behaviour policy.  

Upon arrival, students are to make their way to their year group base inside the track where they will be registered 
by their form tutor. Students are not permitted to leave the track under any circumstance until it is time for 
dismissal, after which they will be required to make their own way home.  

All students must bring adequate food and water for the day. Pupil Premium students will be provided with a 
lunch. Students will not be allowed to leave the venue for food.  

If your child requires escorting to the venue, please contact Mr B Tubb b.tubb@baconscollege.co.uk as soon as 
possible, to arrange this supervision. 

All students must wear their full Bacon’s College Physical Education Kit. Anyone who wears incorrect kit will be 
sanctioned. Adequate footwear must also be worn. 

It is advised students also prepare for the weather accordingly, this includes suncream, hat and plenty of water.   

Please refer to the below information as to what is expected of students on the day. 

Venue: Southwark Park Athletics Track, Hawkstone Rd, London SE16 2PE. Please can students enter the track either 
via Lower Road or Hawkstone Road.  
Date: Friday 11th July 
Time of arrival: 8:45am 
Approximate departure time: 2:30pm 
Clothing: Full PE kit is required including adequate running shoes, crocs are not permitted. 



 

 

  

What to bring: Hat, suncream, water, break time snack and lunch. Unless your child is pupil premium in which food 
will be supplied.  

We are looking forward to the day and thank you for your help in ensuring your child is prepared. If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s Physical Education teacher or myself on the below email.  
 

Regards,  
 

B.Tubb 
 

Mr Tubb 
Head of PE 
B.tubb@baconscollege.co.uk 
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